
DECEMBER NEWSLETTER
Patients Recruited: 149 

Our next webinar 
will be on the 

December 4th at 
13:00-14:00

This will be a Q&A 
session with the CI 
and SepTiC team.

December 
Webinar  

Star Sites
Big well done to the 

following sites for 
recruiting 4 patients 
each to SepTiC this 

month!

- Russell's Hall 
Hospital

- St George's Hospital
- Sunderland Royal 

Hospital

Study Updates 
and reminders:
- Please check the kit 

levels at your site and 
inform the SepTiC trial 
team by 18th December 
if a re-supply is required

- The college and lab will 
be closed for the 
holiday period - please 
see the second page of 
the newsletter for the 
specific dates

Site Updates: 

- Kings College London 
has opened to SepTiC 
and has recruited their 
first patient within a 
week!

- Derriford Hospital for 
recruited their first 
SepTiC patient in 
November  - well done 
team!

Thank you to everyone 
for your consistant 
hard work over the 
past year! 



IMPORTANT DATES 

Remember to 

complete all data 

within 2 weeks of the  

visit date - all daily 

data forms must be 

completed even if 

the patient has been 

discharged to the 

ward. 

Use the follow up 

calculator to check 

when day 95 follow 

up visits are due

Openclinica will 
be performing a 
system upgrade 

on the morning of 
Saturday 7th of 

December 

The system will be 
unavailable from 

4am until 
approximately 

9am  

OpenClinica 
downtime

Data entry 
College & Lab 
Closure Days 

Imperial College and 
the central lab will be 

closed from the 21st of 
December to the 1st of 

January  

The last day to 
randomise and send 
samples will be the 

18th of December and 
recruitment can 

re-start on the 2nd of 
January   

@septictrial
https://septictrial.co.uk
@CriticalCareTrialsAtImperial


